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Parent Bulletin 

Friday 24th November 2023 

Dates for your diary: 
 
Friday 8th December  - Christmas jumper day 
 
Wednesday 13th December – Christmas lunch 
 
Thursday 14th December – Year 11 Remote parents evening 
 
Tuesday 19th December – Christmas showcase concert 
 
Wednesday 20th December - Last day of term 
 
Thursday 4th January 2024 – School reopens 
 
Friday 5th July 2024 - Year 11 Prom 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Student Absences & Medical appointments: 

If your child has to have some time off school, please ensure that you contact the absence team if possible before 

8.30am preferably via our absence email on  

                      studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk 

or call the absence line 01553 779635.  Please include your child’s name, year group and why they are absent.  If we 
send you a text message and you are unable to respond, please send a note in with your child explaining why they 
have been away. 

If you need to take your child to a medical appointment during school time please can we ask that you either send in 

an appointment card or letter  with your child or please email them to studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  so 

we are aware in advance when you collect your child. 

  

 

Children in Need: 

We have raised £759.70 for last Friday’s non uniform day. 
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Internet Safety Webinar: 

Recorded Online Safety webinar for parents and carers - YouTube 

Norfolk police have put together this webinar for parents, it is split into chunks. 

1.  Introduction 

2.  PC Smith PC Funnell - safer schools 

3.  SCOLT (Safeguarding Children Online Team) - advice about how to check mobile phones (iPhones and Android) 

4.  Prevent 

5.  Cyber security 

6.  Youth Engagement 

  

 

Parent Voice: 

We would like to advise you that you are able to give your views on the Academy not just during inspections.  We 

value your opinion and would encourage you to do this at: 

Parent Voice (office.com) 

            

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y4qmxyCzTU8
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=UyJl_DLIj0Kvv6hMRkWyPz_DMXdGr-FAg-CV035fSSFUQ1g4TzFHRFdXVU5JOUJYOTcwS1lWSzJYRS4u


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DT department needs your help…. 

Please can we ask all students/parents to save us their plastic bottle tops.  We are doing a project where we recycle 

them. 

If students just bring them to the Technology department, we will have a big box to put them in. 

 
Drama department fabric & clothes… 

Do you have any fabric materials spare or any old clothes that you are willing to donate to help with the technical 

theatre topic of costume for my year 9's as well as workshops for my year 10's. 

The clothing/material will be used to make costumes so please do not donate anything that you would like returned. 

Anything received would be greatly appreciated. 

Miss Mace 

 

Attendance: 

We have been pleased to see the attendance of most of our students improve this year so far.  However, there is still 
plenty of improvement to be made.  From this week, families may receive communication regarding their children if 
there is a concern that their attendance is or may become too low. 
 

Student Belongings: 

Please can we ask that all students’ belongings are clearly named.  It is much easier to reunite them with the owner if 

they are named.  Thankyou. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are recruiting: 
We have some fantastic opportunities to become a member of our esteemed team here at KLA.  Please follow the 
link below to see our latest vacancies. 
 

Eastern Multi-Academy (ciphr-irecruit.com) 
 

 

 

https://eastern-mat.ciphr-irecruit.com/templates/CIPHR/job_list.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Online Safety: 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Weekly Sports Bulletin: 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

PE Weekly Sports Bulletin continued….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

PE Weekly Sports Bulletin continued….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 7 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs West: 

Another amazing week completed.  Attendance in year 7 this week was 93% which is another great achievement.  

Once again, I am proud of all the children that have come into school to make the most of their learning even 

though they were not feeling their best. 

A reminder that leggings are not acceptable to be worn as part of uniform.  All students need to wear black tailored 

trousers when coming into school.  I thank all of you that are already supporting the school with this.  One of my 

duties in the morning is to greet the students as they arrive at school and it is one of my favourite parts of the day 

seeing them looking smart, taking pride in their appearance. 

Mr Reeve-Hayes delivered assembly this week on responsibility.  This is an area that I feel is particularly relevant for 

year 7.  Their individual levels of responsibility will have changed so much over the last few months, most of the year 

group seem to have embraced this change but if you do feel your child is struggling please do not hesitate to contact 

me so I can support them. 

 

⭐⭐Top 5 Point Scorers⭐⭐ 

Hope Mann 

Emilis Caponka 

Ralphie Russell 

Damian Sudnickis 

Kara Hayden 

 

Student of the week this week is Lili Thorburn-Woodhouse.  Lili has such a positive impact on the year group.  She 

has many of our exemplary citizen achievement points which is fantastic to see.  Great work Lili. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs West. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 Round Up – Compiled by Miss Fountain: 

Firstly, apologies for no bulletin last week, but I am back and catching up.  If you are awaiting contact from me, please 
do bear with me and be assured I will be in contact asap. 

Hope you are all well and avoiding the dreaded bugs! 

This week, I am pleased to inform you from Wednesday to Wednesday, year 8 earned between them an amazing . 1508 
Achievement points!!  Well done to them all! 

The student of the week for year 8, is going to a lovely young man, who has always been a pleasure to have in the 
school, greets me every day with a smile and doesn't ever walk past without saying hello.  This young man has so far this 
term earned a whopping 190 achievement points too!!  The student of the week goes to: - Dylan Greenacre! 

The top 3 students who have received the most achievement points this week are: - 

 1st -  Albert Obisesan - 2    2nd – Shyanne Bramwell – 24        3rd - Harley Garrod - 20 

 A HUGE WELL DONE TO THEM ALL!  All the students mentioned above will receive a prize from me. 

Remember, if there any out of school activities our students take part in, please let me know, as I absolutely love 
celebrating my year 8’s achievements, both in and out of school. 

The "late to lesson reports" have worked well with some students, so they have been rewarded with a bar of chocolate 
and been taken off of the report.  I am still working with a few to improve their time keeping!  We often have a few 
wandering slowly around the school, reluctant to get to their next lesson, which results in many minutes being lost and 
interrupting the learning of those already there.  If your young person is on one of these, please encourage and support 
this.  At the end of the first week of the report, IF they have had no more than a total of 5 minutes late, they will receive 
a little prize from me, just to say, well done and thank you. 

Uniform - Please ensure that your child is not wearing leggings!!  These are not the same a school trousers and will 
result in a sanction, the same goes for false nails and nose rings!  Please make it clear to your child these are not 
allowed and will also result in a sanction.  So many students are getting it right every day, and for that I am so proud and 
incredibly grateful for your support. 

If your young person doesn't have the uniform required, i.e. blazer, shirt, tie, black trousers or skirt (jumper is optional) 
and black shoes and socks, or is without the equipment required, PE kits, stationery, bag etc. please do not hesitate to 
contact me so I am aware, as I may be able to help. 

Incorrect uniform will result in possible after school detentions, unless there is very good reason.  The reasons need to 
come from yourselves via email/call/letter, as via a student cannot be accepted. 

Please can I ask that if you do text my work phone or email me directly with absences, please contact the absence 
line/email too as I cannot guarantee that I will always see the messages. 

Thanks for reading and have a wonderful weekend!! 

Lucy Fountain. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 9 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Laws: 

Good afternoon from year 9. 

It’s been another busy week here at the academy.  We have launched the 100 challenge again this year, where we fill 

100 hampers for Christmas with food donations from students to give out to the local elderly and bring them a bit of 

Xmas cheer, so please if you can spare anything, all donations will be gratefully received. 

We have noticed a few leggings and jeans creeping back into the uniform, so can we ask that you ensure students are in 

correct uniform daily please; blazer, white shirt, tailored school trousers, black shoes.  A reminder of the school policy on 

nails (no false nails allowed) and piercings (one per ear only, facial piercings should have a plastic retainer instead of a 

stud or hoop).  Both are health and safety issues for PE so must be removed. 

Attendance in year 9 was 90.3% this week which is down slightly on last week. 

Can I please remind parents that if students are off for more than 3 days, we will need evidence from a medical 

professional that they are unfit to come to school to authorise the non-attendance. 

Well done to those of you who were here all week, and to those of you who have 100% attendance this academic year, 

that is an amazing achievement! 

As a group we have achieved 1409 reward points which is amazing!  Our highest achievers were Edward Frost and 

Freddie Eastwood so congratulations to them! 

 

 

 

 

Student of the Week goes to Katie Williams.  Some fantastic feedback from staff about her work in lessons.  Keep it up. 

Our assembly this week was presented by Miss Bowen about responsibility.  How we all need to own our own actions 

and the consequences this may bring i.e. pollution, littering. 

Have a great weekend and we will see you on Monday. 

Mrs Laws. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 9 Round Up continued…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Mann: 

Where has the week gone!  It’s been a busy one for sure. 

Our assembly this week was about responsibilities and how we all have them.  The students listened well to Miss 
Bowen talk about the responsibilities they have as students. 

Thursday, we held a police workshop organised by PC Smith and it was a fantastic opportunity for students to talk 
to him and his sergeant about how to join the police and the different routes to take.  It was a lovely group and they 
were all fantastic. 

We also ended the day with our second County Cup game.  We were joined by Attleborough year 10 boys in the 
afternoon.  Ok, we didn’t win this one, BUT, keep your heads up boys, you’ve got this. 

A special shout out to Harrison Wilson who kindly volunteered to referee the game.  You all did so well and I’m 
proud of you all. 

As a group we have achieved 1325 reward points this week!  You are all working hard so please keep this up.  Our 
highest achievers this week were Joshua Coady, Isla-Mae Garrod, Lilly Bocock, Ivie Oviahon, and Aiden Bellars.  A 
huge congratulations to them and well done to everyone else for their fantastic efforts this half term. 

Attendance in year 10 was 86.4% this week which is higher than last week.  Let’s improve this next half term.  Well 
done to those of you who were here all week, and to those of you who have 100% attendance this academic year, 
that is an amazing achievement! 

This week I need a shout out to 3 students.  My students of the week are Richard Obisesan, Alwin Jaimson and 
Benny Samuel.  These boys are fantastic young men who recently joined us at KLA.  I am so proud to see how 
quickly they have settled into every lesson and are really enjoying every part of their learning.  They always produce 
work with a mature and positive attitude.  Keep it up boys, we are all very pleased to have you. 

The head of year team monitor the number of students arriving late at school so I would like to remind you that all 
students need to be in school and ready to learn before 8:35am please.  There are sanctions that are in place for 
lateness, and these can be followed by after school detentions for 30 minutes the same day . We really do 
appreciate your support with the after-school detentions. 

If you have a pastoral issue which you would like to discuss with me as head of year, then please email me on 
emma.mann@kla-eastern.mat.co.uk. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Mrs Mann. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Round Up continued… 

Year 10 have been doing their pastry assessments over the last week - here is a selection of their incredible work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Lockey: 

Happy Friday! 

Many thanks to all students in year 11 for their work in lessons this week I have seen some great work in progress.  
Year 11 behaviour has been phenomenal; a big well done to you all. 

Our non-uniform day last week raised £759.70 for Children in Need.  Thank you all so very much, a fantastic effort! 

After school lessons period 6 have also been put in place for year 11.  These run after school Monday-Thursday.  
Many thanks for all those students that have attended this week.  I have been contacting some of you with regards to 
your child attending these sessions - these are important and are really essential and help towards your child’s end 
goal. 

Year 11 assembly this week was delivered by Deputy Chief Constable Simon Megicks explaining about the 
opportunities available in the police service.  He spoke to the students about some of the attributes needed such as 
empathy, being a good communicator and being responsible just to name a few.  A big thanks goes to him for taking 
the time out of his busy schedule to support this.  Miss Bowen also spoke about what it is to be responsible.  She 
talked about arriving on time, uniform, behaviour, looking after our environment within and outside of school. 

An ADT assessment has taken place this week for year 11 - a big well done to you all and thanks to Mr Aldous, Mrs 
Robinson and Miss Cuckow I was lucky enough to be in some of the lessons over the 2 days and the work was 
fabulous! 

KLA swap shop has been open again this week to students.  This is proving to be successful especially when ties and 
blazers are forgotten.  There is a small amount of lost property please send your child over to it if they have lost any 
uniform this week.  Many thanks to the student commissioners in year 10 and 11 that help this to open every day. 

Attendance in year 11 has been lower this week due to being hit by bugs and colds - 85.48% this week, but we are still 
falling short of where we should be which is 95%.  Well done to those of you who were here all week, and to those of 
you that have 100% attendance this academic year so far. 

If you have a pastoral issue you would like to discuss with me as head of year, then please email me 
on Hayley.Lockey@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  Please do not text my work phone with absences as I cannot guarantee 
that I will see the messages. 

The number of year 11 students arriving late at school has decreased significantly this week.  I really appreciate your 
support with this.  All students need to be in school and ready to learn before 8:35am please, this so important as 
learning time is lost. 

There are sanctions that are in place for lateness, and these are followed by after school detentions and parents are 
contacted on a daily basis. 

All heads of year are checking uniform EVERY day and are contacting home, if necessary, no jeans or leggings please 
and blazers and ties are a must.  If your child has been loaned a tie, could they please bring them back, we have a 
shortage of them at the moment.  Bags need to be part of our day too and these should contain your child’s 
knowledge organiser and equipment, ready to learn. 

mailto:Hayley.Lockey@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

Year 11 Round Up continued… 

As a year group we have achieved 1,626 points this past week which is good!  Our highest achiever this week in the 
year group was Adetifewa Biobaku a massive well done to him. 

Student of the week this week goes to Taja Abeltina, well done to her for really working hard and making a great 
start back to year 11.  It has been noticed, well done Taja keep up the great work you’ve got this! 

Dates for your diary - the day after we break up for Christmas Thursday 21st December, we are holding a meal here at 
KLA for 100 OAP’s.  We have been feeding either by meals or hampers for the past 6 years!  The students are also 
endeavouring to supply hampers again to the local community.  Miss Bowen will kindly be taking in contributions 
from the students for me.  We shall also be holing a raffle to raise funds for this - details to follow. 

Year 11 Prom is arranged for Friday 5th July 2024.  I will be organising fundraising again for this term and we have a 
group of year 11’s keen to help with this.  I have many prizes on offer including a trip to prom in a Porsche and also 
hair vouchers and much more….. 

There is a trip to see Blood Brothers at the Corn Exchange for years 10 & 11 on Wednesday 13th March 2024 at a cost 
of £25:00 each.  If your child is interested, please ask them to get a letter either from myself or Mrs Mann.  
Expressions of interest need to be in by Monday please. 

If your child is absent from school on a college day could you report absence to us and also the college directly on 
01553 761144 please.  We are unable to authorise the college absences.  Many thanks in advance. 

Have a wonderful weekend, take care and stay safe. 

Mrs H Lockey. 


